
STATE OF HAWAI'I 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

PO 80x2360 

HONOLULU, HAWA1'1988M 

OFFICE OF THE SUPERlNnNDENT 

March 24,2008 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Hawaii State Capitol 
Hunolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

Enclosed is a copy of the 2007 Supeffnfendent's Eighfeenfh Annual Repod. This report 
provides summary information and accomplishments on Hawaii's public education 
system for school year 2006-2007. 

The report may also be accessed and downloaded from the Accountability Resource 
Center website at http://arch.kl2,hi.us. 

If you have any questions, please contact Cara Tanimura, Director, Systems 
Accountability Office at (808) 586-3283. 

Very truly yours, 1 

Patricia Hamamoto 
Superintendent 

Enclosure 

c: Assistant Superintendents 
Office of Superintendent Directors 
Systems Accountability Office 


